
9:00  CORPORATE PRAYER
9:00 – 9:45 AM:  NEW DISCIPLESHIP COURSE
9:30 – 10:00 AM: CHURCH FELLOWSHIP
10:00 AM PRAISE & WORSHIP

(followed by Adult Sunday School)
10:15 AM:  CHILDREN’S CHURCH (DOWNSTAIRS)

2:00  PM:  SPECIALS & SCHEDULED MEETINGS
THERE MAY BE OCCASIONAL SUNDAY EVENING MEETINGS 

FOR PRAYER, PROJECTS, REHEARSALS, ETC.

SPECIAL MINISTRIES Every 1ST SUNDAY - MONTHLY
10:00 AM:  ANNOUNCEMENTS & MISSIONS

Every 2ND SUNDAY  - MONTHLY
10:00 AM:  ANNOUNCEMENTS & BUILDING FUND

Every LAST SUNDAY  - MONTHL
FAMILY CHURCH SERVICE (Children attend)

JUBILEES: whenever there is a fifth Sunday we have a Jubilee. 
There are puppet skits, live skits, songs, followed by a short service 

then a meal to which each of the church members contributes 
a dish, and if possible, and/or also a beverage and a dessert.

(if you have questions about what to bring Please 
ask Gateway Hospitality Director: Jennie McMann)

GatewayPentecostal.com      363 MOOSEHEAD TRAIL  NEWPORT, ME
Facebook Search Bar: Gateway Pentecostal Church 

CLICK ON “FOLLOW US”
Landline Phone: 207-512-5119 (Please leave message)

SUNDAY



SAVE THE DATE
Sunday School JUBILEE

Sunday,  January 30th POTLUCK DINNER 
DOWNSTAIRS following AM Service

SAVE THE DATE
VALENTINE’S BANQUET

Saturday, Feb 12th @ 6 PM
(More Information to Come)

SAVE THE DATE
EASTER SUNDAY

Sunday, April 17th 2022  

Meets Tues 7PM (UMO Campus)

Hello all,
The Fall 2021 Semester has concluded we 
are thankful for the opportunities God has 
been creating!
Sown seeds have begun to bud with some 
students we have befriended on campus. 
During the Winter break, we are asking for 
your prayers to water these precious seeds 
and that this momentum will continue when 
classes resume Jan.18.

Feel free to contact me if you would like to 
visit the campus or serve this outreach 
ministry in any way.

Thank you,
Arvin Machado
207-649-4632



SUNDAYS  10 - Noon



Volunteer Your time for Your Church



OPEN TO ALL - FREE COURSE 

We ENCOURAGE ALL Church Leadership, 
Ministry Leads, CORE, and Gateway 

members,  to do their best to attend this 
course on Pastoral Studies

Psa 150:2 Praise him for his mighty acts: 
praise him according to his excellent 
greatness.
As we see 2021 come to a close and 2022 
begin, we can look forward to another year to 
serve the Lord and Praise His Holy Name.

2021 has been a year of challenges and a year 
of opportunity. Gateway Pentecostal Church 
has established and supported our first 
Missionaries to Fredrickstad, Norway. 

Thank you to all of you for your much needed 
prayers for the many needs and challenges 
that they have faced and those they are still 
facing as they seek the will and direction of 
the Lord to see this work grow and a church in 
this location. Your warm welcome for the 
Meet and Greet was a Blessing as they 
arrived in Newport. Continued on Next Page

2022



Continued…

Thank you also for your generous offering to 
help with expenses while traveling both in the 
United States and abroad. Please continue to 
pray for healing for Sister Nilsen and that her ID 
papers for Norway will be processed and 
completed. Pray for divine direction from the 
Lord for Brother Nilsen as He seeks direction 
for The Tree Of Life Church in Fredrickstad.

Thank you for your offering towards Christmas 
for Christ which will be given to Elder 
Willhoite. It is both a sacrifice and Blessing 
unto the Lord.

Looking forward to souls being added to the 
body of Christ as we advance into 2022. 

Thank you for your prayer and financial support 
for Missions. Keep our Shepard and his wife in 
prayer as they watch for our souls. Remember 
the Biggs in Norway and the church in Wales.

Respectfully, Sister Mary Stone

JUBILEE PRACTICE

FRIDAY, January 28th 6:30 Pm

For more info see Peter & Megan Stone

LIGHTS…

CAMERA…

ACTION…



JANUARY 2022

(Bro Bert & Sis Cissy)

GATEWAY BUILDING FUND
2nd Sunday Morning Service - Mike Perkins

LOTS OF BIG & SMALL JOBS AVAILABLE 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

GATEWAY VALENTINES BANQUET
Saturday, February 12th at 6 PM

Headed up by Pastor & Sis Barbi

COME JOIN US FOR FUN & FELLOWSHIP!



Praise the Lord everyone! 

I just wanted to take a moment to say that I am so 
thankful for everyone that has sacrificed this year 
and has given there their to all the Men’s Prayer 
meetings in 2021. As we begin 2022 let us join 
together and start the year off with fervent 
prayer, if we have ever needed a move of GOD the 
time is now. Equip ourselves with the Word, and 
lets pray and fight for more great victories this 
year. We will be also getting together soon this 
winter for a outing or activity,  when i get a plan 
together i will let everyone know the date, time 
and activity.  blessings to everyone in Jesus Name! 
“Remember we are stronger together” 


